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Creating a safe Oregon requires gun dealers to be inspected and have reasonable 

expectations for helping to curtail gun homicides and suicides. Responsible adults 

need to be allowed to have guns , but we need measures to help stem the violence 

from unchecked emotions plus immediate access of guns. I completely support this 

bill and all additional common sense bills promoted by Mom's Demand Action, and 

the Alliance for a Safe Oregon. We need legislative power to act now! Everything we 

can do we must do, because there will always be ways around our measures, but 

measures like HB3076 have been shown to significantly help decrease gun violence. 


